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NOTIFICATION  

 
The fourth global dialogue and the fourth investment-focused event under the 

Sharm el-Sheikh mitigation ambition and implementation work programme 

 

4–5 October 2024, Sharm el-Sheikh, Egypt 

 
On behalf of the co-chairs of the Sharm el-Sheikh mitigation ambition and implementation work 

programme, Amr Osama Abdel-Aziz and Lola Vallejo, I am pleased to inform United Nations and 

related organizations and specialized agencies (UN organizations) and admitted intergovernmental 

organizations (IGOs) t, that the fourth global dialogue and fourth investment-focused event under the 

work programme will take place on 4 - 5 October 2024 in Sharm el-Sheikh, Egypt in a hybrid format.   

 

The fourth global dialogue is being organized pursuant to decision 4/CMA.4, by which the 

CMA decided that at least two global dialogues shall be held each year as part of the work programme 

and requested the secretariat to organize those dialogues under the guidance of the co-chairs of the work 

programme. Pursuant to the same decision, the co-chairs of the work programme have selected the 

topics “Cities: buildings and urban systems” to be discussed at each dialogue in 2024. The focus area of 

the fourth global dialogue will be urban systems. Following is an indicative list of subtopics for 

discussion:  

 

a) Spatial planning and low-carbon infrastructure 

b) Electrification and switching to net-zero emission resources   

c) Enhance carbon storage through green and blue infrastructure 

 

The global dialogue and investment-focused event will be broadcast live for those interested in 

following. 

 

 

 

Distribution: To United Nations and related organizations and specialized agencies as well as 

intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the Parties. 
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The provisional agenda and further logistical and technical information including the broadcast 

link will be made available shortly at https://unfccc.int/event/fourth-global-dialogue-and-investment-

focused-event-under-the-sharm-el-sheikh-mitigation-ambition-and. Queries about the work programme 

or other matters relating to the global dialogue and the investment-focused event may be sent to 

mwp@unfccc.int. 

 

 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

                                               (Signed by) 

 

 Kusum Lata, OIC for James Grabert 

 Director 

      Mitigation division 
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